

GENERAL MEETING 5 August 2025

Members Present: J Patsos (President), B Solomons (Secretary), B Martin (Minutes)

Delegates: M Hamilton, D Woodhead, (Wyong) ,M Scroggy, P Boyle (Hunter), F Anderson (Budgewoi), A Holt (Davistown),

Apologies: S Kane

Visitors: Craig & Scott Archer

Minutes of previous meeting of 8 July 2025 read,

Arising: Nil

Minutes Moved: M Hamilton Seconded D Woodhead

Adopted: A Holt, Seconded P Boyle

Financial Report.

Income

Wyong	Basket Fees, Surplus, Combine, @ birder	\$ 1558
Budgewoi	Surplus, Combine 26 Fed Membership x 6 Life Rings	\$ 564
Scone Toss Budgewoi & Wyong		\$ 170

Expense

Services NSW 1 Dy Rego	\$ 33.00
Coastal Transport WeighBridge Tare 2.92kg	\$ 55.00
Alan Ross Mechanical Blue Slip	\$ 80.00
NRMA Greenslip	\$ 563.81
Services NSW Rego and Stamp Duty	\$ 2269.00
Diesel Fuel	\$ 150.56
Bunnings Basket Dividers and Screws	\$ 167.59
Wages Breeza , 1 &2 Narrabri	\$ 1150.00
Fuel Card	\$ 1000.00
Diesel Scone Toss	\$ 150.38
Service Oil & Air Filter	\$ 672.35

Wages Moree	\$ 450.00
Fastners and Padlocks	\$ 117.69
Ratchet Straps / Cargo net , Hose	\$ 73.34

Correspondence:

Confirming Scott Archer has agreed to drive Transport for rest of season.

Discussion with NCF have enabled a new website combining both Feds under one program for combined races. Mungindi 2 Birder and Long Race Combine \$1 per bird.

Also agreed that CCRPA rule of Hours of Darkness be 1hr after sunset and before sunrise.

In discussions with NCF agreed that after Moree we both look at number of ongoing flyers and birds being sent and possible combining of Transport.

After Scone trial run with transporter it was found that in the offseason air -shocks be fitted.

Business from Clubs.

Wyong. Nil

Davistown: Nil

Budgewoi: Questioned regarding when Route voting to be completed. Rules state after basketing for YBD. As we have been unable to fly not all clubs have completed voting. Therefore voting slips to be with Fed Secretary by Monday evening 11 August 25.

Fed Secretary to advise clubs as soon as result known not wait for next meeting.

Hunter : Asked how water and feeding done on new plastic baskets, explained modifications undertaken to allow this. Also middle poleis removed to allow wire removal and basket cleaning. Plastic pole must be reinserted to ensure ability for basket to open. Looking at strengthening top rail on all baskets allowing removal of middle pole.

President : Requested that no one ring up Fed Secretary with complaints, to be directed through club Secretaries . Also that any changes to racing are only to come through Fed secretary to stop confusion .

Secretary to arrange conference beginning November where all members welcome to discuss all matters affecting racing and identifying possible changes needed that will increase returns and promote racing.

Meeting Closed 8.00 pm

Next Meeting Tuesday 2nd September 25 commencing at 7.30 pm . Doyalson